
 

 

 
 

Officers Reply Report Errata 
 
An error has been found in Paragraph 3.33 on page 13 of the s42A Reply Report dated 21 August 
2015. 
 
The present paragraph should be deleted and the following paragraph inserted.  For ease of 
reference, the amendments are shown in red text. 
  
Mr Ryan, DairyNZ’s Regional Policy Manager, emphasised the important interest that it has with 
Variation 2, its support for good management practise and explained that there needs to be 
flexibility and versatility when imposing nutrient loss reductions in the Hinds/Hekeao Plains Area. Ms 
Ruston, DairyNZ Fonterra’s environmental policy manager – South Island, also explains the high 
interest that it has with Variation 2 and also describes how Fonterra is working in the area to ensure 
community environmental expectations are achieved.  

 


